Sickle Cell Testing

[bookmark: _GoBack]Beginning August 1, 2022, all NCAA athletes must submit confirmation of sickle cell status.  This may be done either by submitting newborn testing or by competing a sickle cell solubility test.  Most states have had new born sickle cell testing in place since 2000 and results may be obtained from the Department of Health in your birth state.  Attached below is a link to the Pa Department of Health form.  If results cannot be obtained, a current test will need to be ordered by a physician.  Confirmation of Sickle Cell status is required for participation in Juniata College Varsity athletics.

PA Department of Health Form-CONFIDENTIAL (pa.gov)
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